
From: Doug Young
Sent: 4/3/2015 6:13:56 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: Burns, James
Subject: FW: California's next big drought crisis - groundwater - lurks below 
surface - Washington Post 04/03/15

 

 

From: Doug Young [mailto:dgyoung@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Friday, April 03, 2015 6:12 PM
To: S. C. Senator Danny Verdin III (dannyverdin@scsenate.gov); SC 
Representative David Hiott (hiott@bellsouth.net)
Cc: Senator Thomas Alexander (SLCIComm@scsenate.gov); 'SC 
Representative Bill Sandifer <sandiferbill@bellsouth.net>'
Subject: California's next big drought crisis - groundwater - lurks below surface -
Washington Post 04/03/15

 

Gentlemen – as in California, South Carolina’s primary underground water 
resource, in this case the Floridan Aquifer (see the map & charts below), is 
being depleted.  Hilton Head is now drawing water from the Savannah River.  
Anyone visiting Edisto Island has to go to the public works garage to get potable 
water because the tap water has salinity issues.  We need to do a better job of 
managing our valuable water resources   We also must keep adequate funding 
in place for the ongoing DNR water studies in order to determine remedies for 
the situation.

 

Thank you for your attention to this ongoing problem and for your service to 
South Carolina.

 

Doug Young

864-247-3900

 

 

 


